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During 2020, through the connection of Steven Rockefeller III, Pondmoon has made the 

donation of surgical masks to help Rockefeller University and its affiliated healthcare 

facilities in its fight against COVID-19. 

The donation comes in response to the Mayor de Blasio’s appeal for donations of supplies to 

help the City’s health care workers treat New Yorkers affected by COVID-19. In response to 

the global COVID-19 pandemic, The Rockefeller University has launched numerous studies 

aimed at better understanding the biology of the SARS-CoV-2 virus and developing 

interventions to prevent and treat infections.  

 



To appreciate the support, Rockefeller University Senior Vice President for Development 

Marnie Imhoff invited Pondmoon team in June 2022 to visit and offered an exclusive tour of 

the campus including the Collaborative Reserve Center and the newly completed Stavros 

Niarchos Foundation-David Rockefeller River Campus.  

 

As a residential and multifamily investor and asset manager, Pondmoon noticed the 

importance of health and wellness in the public space. Through its class-leading 

development portfolios that includes many LEED certified buildings, Pondmoon has 

been educating investment partners and tenants on the advantages of smart, healthier, 

sustainable living environment that utilizes solar penal, color-changing glasses and 

recycled ultra-purified water to help reduce the owning costs of commercial buildings 

and benefit the health and well-being of the people living in them.  



 



The team thank Rockefeller University for their heroic action in this fight. Through the 

relationship of Steve, Pondmoon will continue to support and assist Rockefeller University’s 

study in virology, immunology, genomics, structural biology, and many other fields. 

 


